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AHCCCS issued a 2018 Integrated Contractors RFI for the YH19-0001 RFP on January 24, 2017 and all 
comments submitted by stakeholders in regards to the RFI have been reviewed by AHCCCS. It is the 
responsibility of interested parties to review all pertinent information provided below and previously posted 
as Major Decisions may differ from the RFI issued by AHCCCS. 
 
MAJOR DECISIONS FOR YH19-0001 REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
  
 DDD and CRS/BH – Updated Link 
 

o On October 1, 2018, members with a CRS designation who are also eligible for the Arizona Long Term 
Care Program (ALTCS) for Persons with Developmental Disabilities will continue to receive physical and 
behavioral health services related to their CRS condition through United Healthcare under a contract 
with DES/DDD. These members will continue to receive non-CRS related physical health services from 
their assigned DDD Acute plan.  Additional information regarding integration for the ALTCS/DDD 
program can be found at the following link: 
 
https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/integrated-health-plan   
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